NORTH TONAWANDA BOARD OF EDUCATION



MEETING of April 19, 2012

Memorandum of Agreement: Approved MOA with NTUT as presented and authorized the Superintendent to execute the agreement.

PRESENTATIONS

Athletic Budget Cuts Presentation given by Cindy Bullis, Athletic Director. Budget Presentation given by Alan Getter, Assistant Superintendent of Administrative Services.

2012-2013 Budget Adoption: Approved proposed budget of expenditures for the 2012-2013 school year in the amount of \$64,752,895.00.

A Message from the Superintendent

A huge thank you goes to the Administrative and Teachers Unions for their concessions. Now we need to continue to work together so future stability of the District can be obtained.

- Meetings will continue with the NTUT to create a new contract that will benefit both the staff and the District in the long run.
- Passing this budget is the next priority. If we can't at least get modest tax increases passed we will fall further and further behind. Please talk up the positives with parents and students. If this budget fails we are looking at cutting another \$630,000 out of program and supplies.

Keep the lines of communication open with your union and the administration. Together we can beat the system and cuts Albany has forced upon us.

As always, thanks for all you do every day to make NT the best it can be.

Greg Woytila